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‘WEEK OF THE YOUNG CHILD’ BAZAAR 

Malcolm X College 

 

THE CHANCELLOR 

REPORTS that on April 14, 2010, the Malcolm X College Child Development 

Program hosted its annual “Week of the Young Child” Bazaar.  

The annual children’s fair hosted over 100 preschool-age children 

from the Malcolm X College Child Development Lab Center, the 

Marillac House Preschool, as well as Malcolm X College faculty 

and staff children.  The bazaar had age-appropriate activities, 

games, music, and snacks sponsored and facilitated by faculty and 

students from the Child Development Program. The bazaar 

provided hands-on experience for the program’s students to use 

their newly acquired skills to provide quality care and education to 

preschool age children. 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

      Cheryl L.Hyman 

      Chancellor 
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